
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thursday 19th March 2020 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

As you are no doubt aware, all schools in England will be closed from Monday 23rd March 
until further notice. 

Please ensure you have downloaded the School APP-instructions for how to do this are on the 

website under the ‘parents toolbar’ section: 
  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
During the children’s absence from school, there are a variety of activities, both academic 

and non-academic that they can do. 
Each class will be providing paper based materials (these will be sent out for the end of the 

day on Friday), but as you can imagine, we can-not provide enough paper work for an 

indeterminate number of weeks. We are therefore also providing activities online and 
suggestions for other experiences the children could be given within the family home. 

 
The school website has been updated with a tab for ‘Learning from home’: 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 



 

The Overview provides you with information about all the programs that are 
available through our learning platform and websites we subscribe to.

                                   

 
The Year group pages offer specific information and links for the key stage. In Key 

stage 1 there are links to specific classes, while in Key stage 2, daily activities 
linked to LBQ and the learning platform will be posted on the class pages. 

 

The ‘Activities to do’ section provides ideas for other activities that support their 
learning and promote key life skills. 

 
 

You will also be aware that the Government has declared that some schools will be open for 
children of key workers and children who are deemed vulnerable. As a school we have no 

further information regarding how or where this provision will take place. Please be assured 

however that we will inform you as soon as we know. Whilst we await further clarification as 
to the definition of ‘key workers’ by the Government,  please let us know via email 

(admin@belvidere-pri.shropshire.sch.uk) by 9:30 Friday 20th March,  if think you fit into this 
category and you will need child care. Proof of occupation will be required from parents. 

 

We are endeavouring to do the best for all the children and their families under these difficult 
circumstances. We will continue to keep you updated via the web-site and the APP. 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Andrew Davis 

Headteacher 
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